
PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED
Page 1 of 9



PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 2 of 9



PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 3 of 9



PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 4 of 9



PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 5 of 9



PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 6 of 9



PFC2021-0324 
Attachment 4 

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 7 of 9



March 2, 2021 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY 

ALBERTA 

RE: Calgary Catholic Seton/Rangeview High School Site 

To whom it may concern, 

As the MLA For Calgary-South East, I am writing this letter to share my support for a future Calgary Catholic 

School District (CSSD) high school in Seton/Rangeview. 

As you may be aware, the CSSD has recently reviewed their five-year high school accommodation strategy 

and will require additional high school spaces. Based on historical growth rates, the district is expecting to 

have a district-wide utilization of 102% (students/spaces) by 2024-2025. Of significant concern is the recently 

opened proximal high school in Legacy, All Saints, which is projected to be operating at 134% utilization 

within this time frame. 

Site readiness is a requirement for capital funding of schools at the provincial level. Any ability to adjust cost 

timelines (site services, fees, subdivision, etc.) would allow for the CSSD to move this essential site into a 

year-one need and would enable me to begin my advocacy for provincial design and construction funding. 

As my constituency requires additional schools and would be directly and positively impacted by this 

development, I request that the City of Calgary expedite this project if possible and continue to assist the 

developer and the CSSD to move this project forward. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Jone , CFA 

MLA for Calgary-South East 

Unit 202, 5126 - 126 Avenue SE, Calgary, AB, T2Z 0H2 T: 403-215-8930 E: Calgary.SouthEast@assembly.ab.ca 
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March 2, 2021 

From: Honourable Whitney Issik, MLA for Calgary-Glenmore 

RE: Calgary Catholic Seton/Rangeview High School Site 

To whom it may concern, 

As the MLA for Calgary Glenmore I am writing this letter to share my support for a future 

Calgary Catholic School District (CCSD) high school in Seton/Rangeview. 

While my constituency is not currently experiencing growth pressures, it is reasonable to expect 

that the growth pressures in other quadrants, particularly the SE, will have an effect on the 

schools that serve my constituents in the years to come.  Notably, it is predicted that All Saints 

High School located in legacy will reach 134% utilization by 2025.  This would have a negative 

impact not only on the student experience within the classroom but also on transportation.  I 

believe it is in the best interests of all Calgarians for children to attend school as close to home as 

possible.    

Site readiness is a requirement for capital funding of schools at the provincial level. Any ability 

to adjust cost timelines (site services, fees, subdivision, etc.) would allow for the CCSD to move 

this essential site into a year-one need for their capital request to the Province. As such, it would 

be greatly appreciated if the City of Calgary could expedite this project and continue to assist the 

developer and Calgary Catholic. 

Best Regards, 

Whitney Issik 

MLA – Calgary Glenmore 
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